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2nd and Last Chance for Students to submit the Researches Online

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Prof. Dr. Hussien Almaghrabi, Benha University Vice-president for Education and Students` Affairs said the University Council under the presidency of Prof. Dr. Gamal El Saeed, the University President decided to give the 2nd and last chance for undergraduate students to submit the researches online within 2 weeks starting from 04 to 18 July, 2020.
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